Good afternoon all.

The Board has adjudicated the February 21 and 22, 2019 Motions by the Interveners. All Parties are advised
that the Board has determined that the public hearing process to consider Manitoba Hydro’s 2019/20 General
Rate Application will continue in accordance with the attached Revised Appendix “B” Timetable.

Manitoba Hydro is to revise all PUB Information Request responses where the existing responses change
based on the supplemental information filed by Manitoba Hydro on February 14, 2019. Manitoba Hydro is to
respond to all Intervener Information Requests based on the supplemental information filed by Manitoba
Hydro on February 14, 2019. Manitoba Hydro is to file its responses to these Information Requests as soon as
possible, but no later than March 7, 2019, for those responses that have been prepared as indicated in
Manitoba Hydro’s February 14 and 22, 2019 letters.

Any remaining responses to Information Requests, including the Revised Information Requests filed by
Consumers Coalition on February 22, 2019, are to be filed by March 14, 2019.

As noted in the attached Revised Appendix “B”, there will be an oral Pre-Hearing Conference on April 3, 2019
at which all Parties will be required to narrow the issues that will be heard at the oral evidentiary hearing now
scheduled for five days during the weeks of April 23 and 29, 2019.

An Order of the Board on these matters will follow as soon as possible.

Should any party have questions of clarification pending the release or the Board’s Order, please contact Kurt
Simonsen at the Board’s offices.

Kurt Simonsen, BSc Engineering, M.N.R.M.
Manitoba Public Utilities Board

400-330 Portage Ave

Winnipeg, Manitoba

R3C 0C4

Phone:204-945-4801

Regards,

Kristen Schubert
Hearing Assistant

Public Utilities Board of Manitoba
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Phone: (204) 945-1009

Fax: (204) 945-2643
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